
Report Card Login Reminder 
 
 
Hello families, 
 
We will be publishing report cards for all Grade 10 - 12 students on Thursday, April 17th. We 
are requesting that you try logging in to your account PRIOR to April 17th to allow us time to fix 
up any login errors prior to report cards being published.   
*Note that you will not yet see a published report card for your child in MSS until it is published 
on April 17. 
 
Please login at https://myschoolsask.ca/aspen/logon.do 
 
Once there, you will use the Login ID and password that was provided to you, then click Log In. 

 
 
 
If you do not remember your Login ID, you can try the Trouble logging in? button for support, 
or connect with the Office Manager for support. 
 
If you do not remember your password, PLEASE use the “I forgot my password” option in the 
Trouble logging in? link to ensure that you do not get locked out of your account for trying 
incorrectly too many times. 
 
Need help logging in?  Check out this video! 
 
Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter! 

https://myschoolsask.ca/aspen/logon.do
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19zGAi5dyX5Eq2NGHRLScv4SSg2K-uPOh/view?usp=sharing

